
Mrs Julie Hayes 

39 Joshua Street 

Goulburn  NSW  2580 

 

I wish to object to the proposed construction of the waste incinerator in Tarago. 

 

My objection is based on the following reasons; 

1. The waste to be incinerated comes from Sydney. It should therefore be the responsibility of 

authorities in Sydney to dispose of this waste in Sydney. 

2. If the incinerator technology is safe then the waste should be incinerated in Sydney where it 

originates. If it isn't safe to incinerate waste in this way, then it should not be burned anywhere, 

including Tarago. 

3. Tarago is surrounded by prime agricultural land. The fallout from the incinerator will pollute and 

contaminate agricultural land and water supplies so that agricultural activities will become unviable. 

4. Depending on the direction of the wind nanoparticle contamination will blow over a wide area 

including the ACT (where this technology is banned), Goulburn, Braidwood and Bungendore. 

Bungonia Gorge will also be affected. This is the headwaters of the Shoalhaven River which feeds 

into Sydney's water supply. 

 

I have made no political donations. 

 

I acknowledge and accept the Department's disclaimer and declaration. 

 

Mrs J. Hayes   

 


